
-----Original Message----- 
From: Blake Fagan [mailto:Blake.Fagan@mahec.net]  
Sent: Sunday, September 13, 2015 6:16 AM 
To: EBSA, E-ORI - EBSA 
Subject: RIN 1210-AB32 
 
I wholeheartedly agree with Labor Secretary. I think that all financial advisors have a fiduciary duty to 
their client 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
________________________________________________________ 
 
Confidentiality Statement 
 
This message and its attachments may contain confidential and /or legally-sensitive information that is 
intended for the sole use of the addressee(s). Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, or distribution 
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